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A rendering shows the planned design of the Cain Center for the

Arts entrance. Images courtesy of Cain Center for the Arts

CORNELIUS – The Cain Center for the Arts unveiled renderings of its �nal designs for the planned
venue’s lobby and outdoor campus May 19. The release is part of a series of virtual events that will
continue through early June, the center said. The regional arts facility is being funded by $4 million in
bonds to redevelop the arts district in historic downtown Cornelius and a private fundraising campaign
that has raised nearly $16 million of its $25 million goal. For more information about the Cain Center,
visit cainarts.org.
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A look at the center’s planned lobby.

An exterior view from Catawba Avenue.

A rendering of the exterior of the Cain Center for the Arts at dusk.

An aerial view shows the overall exterior design.


